
 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Sand Beach Drive One Way Sign Removal 
 

DATE:  12/2/24 

 
Background: 
 
Temporarily removing the one-way sign on Sand Beach Drive to allow two-way traffic 
would help with traffic congestion on Shoreview Lane due to current construction 
projects.  The one-way sign on Sand Beach Drive would be reinstalled at the completion 
of the construction projects or next spring, whichever comes first.  Residents on 
Shoreview will be notified of the temporary change by flyer if approved.   
 
Requested Action:  
 
A motion to temporarily remove the one-way sign on Sand Beach Drive would be 
appreciated. 
 
 


